
AXL’s new location: 
City Center Marketplace Shopping Center
450 S Chambers Rd, Aurora, CO 80017

As we embark on this journey towards a new
school building, our next steps involve keeping
you, our stakeholders, well-informed and
engaged in the process. To achieve this, we are
in the process of formulating a comprehensive
parent/guardian plan. We are in need of
feedback from parents/guardians. You can use
this QR code to get to the feedback or
suggestions form:



current location

new location

Frequently 
Asked  Questions

With any other questions,
 please email info@axlacademy.org


